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Jacqueline Burton

From: Planning Department

Subject: FW: Pink Mountain Camps

From:   
Sent: July 7, 2021 3:32 PM 
To: prrd dc <prrd.dc@prrd.bc.ca> 
Subject: Pink Mountain Camps 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization.  

Good afternoon, 

Please be advised that more camps, gas stations, and convenience stores would be detrimental to the existing 
businesses struggling to survive in the Pink Mountain area.  Infrastructure and natural gas activities have not 
respected the local  businesses or community for the past years of LNG growth.  Mine and Korey's businesses 
are 50% owned of Metis Ancestry, and the province and regional district should take the time to recognize the 
heritage that come with our businesses. We oppose the application put in for these camps in our area. 

Thank you,  

Korey Ollenberger 
Lorene Dille 

Sikanni River RV Park, which is unoperational due to Covid, for the past 2 years. 

-- 
K&L Oilfield & Pink Mtn Campsite  


